
 
New Mexico National Guard 

OFFICE OF PUBLIC AFFAIRS           47 Bataan Blvd.,                           Santa Fe, NM  87508 

Joseph Vigil                                                                                                  Cell:  505- 553-1427                                                                               

 

April 9, 2021 

 

For Immediate Release 

 

NEW MEXICO MILITARY MUSEUM NOW RE-OPENED 

Museum to host limited schedule 

 

Santa Fe, N.M. – The New Mexico Military Museum is now re-opened to the public.  

 

We are committed to creating a safe environment for our visitors as well as our employees. We 

will be limiting our schedule to allow for a thorough cleaning of the gallery as well as common 

spaces. The museum will be open Mondays, Wednesdays, and Fridays from 10:00am to 3:00pm. 

We will also be implementing safe practices to reduce transmission. Face coverings, social 

distancing, as well as proper hygiene will be enforced for museum employees as well as visitors. 

 

Our new exhibit, New Mexico’s Civil War, will be open as well. This exhibit in an interactive 

display that introduces the viewer to major players, locations, and events of the Civil War in the 

New Mexico Territory. It is our hope that a future grand opening with speakers and 

programming will take place as restrictions continue to ease and our COVID cases decline. 

 

For more information, please contact Samantha Tubbs at (505) 476-1475  or 

samantham.tubbs@state.nm.us 

Website newmexicomilitarymuseum.com 

Social Media @nmmilitarymuseum 
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